Children of all ages can benefit enormously from visiting a working dairy farm and a film is available to help teachers understand the benefits and to answer some of the questions teachers might have about arranging such a visit.
Farming & Countryside Education (FACE) working in partnership with the Dairy division of the Agriculture & Horticulture Development Board (AHDB), produced this film to help teachers understand the benefits of taking school children to visit a working dairy farm. The film helps to address some of the questions teachers may have and explains how to find out where to visit and prepare for such an event so that their pupils can get the most out of the day.
Concerns about health and safety are covered alongside ideas for curriculum links. You might be surprised by how many topic areas can be addressed on the farm!
The visit can be greatly enhanced if it forms part of a theme of work and teachers are advised about preparatory and follow up work. Links to organisations which can help in this respect are also provided.
The film is available here https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aaxGVQUOlG4 or watch below.
To order a hard copy please Email:  Education@ahdb.org.uk  or Tel: 024 7647 8702   
You can find out more about dairy farming by visiting www.thisisdairyfarming.com
www.thisisdairyfarming.com is the information hub for the public that informs and educates on all aspects of dairy farming. The hub is brought to you by AHDB Dairy, a non-commercial, not-for-profit organisation working on behalf of Britain’s dairy farmers and is the dairy division of the statutory levy organisation, the Agriculture and Horticulture Development Board (AHDB).
[bookmark: _GoBack]
